January 24, 1996

Mr. Anthony Frewin 8 Bardwell Road St. Albans Herts AL1 1RJ England

Dear Mr. Frewin:

Thank you for your letter of December 6, 1995, regarding issues raised in your recent article. Your letter and article have been provided to the appropriate staff people for review. The Board has received thousands of letter containing leads and requests. We are attempting to process all of this information in an efficient and effective manner, consistent with our mandate under The President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992.

Again, thank you for your letter and for your interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director